NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing will be held by the Vienna Township Planning Commission on Monday,
January 22", 2024 at 5:30 PM. The hearing will take place at the Vienna Township Hall, 3400
W. Vienna Road, Clio, Michigan.

The Commission will seek public input on a special land use request made by Greg Hetzer, from
Monster X Metals, for the purpose of a used car lot at parcel 18-25-526-020, N Saginaw Rd.
Clio, MI 48420. Interested parties can examine the application materials on the Vienna
Township website at www.viennatwp.com or in person at the Vienna Township Hall, 3400 W
Vienna Rd, Clio, MI 48420.

Legal Description:
LOTS 5§ THRU 8 EXC ELY 288 FT CUDAS ACRES (2000) FR 18-25-526-005/006/007/008
PARCEL # 18-25-526-020

This meeting is open to the public. The Public may appear at the hearing in person, or by
counsel, and be heard on this matter. Written comments will be received at the Vienna
Township Office until 5:00 p.m. on the hearing date and can be dropped off or emailed to
buildingadmin@yviennatwp.com. Please call 810-686-7676 if you have any questions.
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Published: January 31, 2024

Vienna Township Planning Commission

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services shall contact Vienna Township by writing or calling,
7 business days before the Public Hearing, Cynthia J. Bryan, 3400 W Vienna, Clio, MI 48420, 810-686-7580



